
St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter

12th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Another great week for the children. Shire class enjoyed
their visit to the Sealife Centre on Friday and the sun

shone for the swimming galas. We are very grateful

to Tesco for the donation of £500 which was used to

buy outdoor playground equipment. We are also grateful

to our PTFA for organising this.

Den making with new Tesco equipment
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Teamwork and problem solving activities were designed and used on the
morning of sport’s day this year with the new equipment.
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Quad hoops were also bought with the donated money from Tesco.
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Summer Reading Challenge 2024

We would love as many children as possible to
complete this year’s summer reading challenge -
Marvellous Makers. Please click on the link
below to join:

The Summer Reading Challenge 2024 -
Marvellous Makers

https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/summer-reading-challenge?p_l_back_url=%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dsummer%2Breading%2Bchallenge
https://www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/w/summer-reading-challenge?p_l_back_url=%2Fsearch%3Fq%3Dsummer%2Breading%2Bchallenge
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Summer Holiday Camp at Sunninghill Prep School, Dorchester, DT1 1EB

Sunninghill Prep School are proud to be part of Dorset Council's
HAF programme, providing free camp places to children in
receipt of benefit-related free school meals
For more info & to book camp days via HAF please click here
Hot meals will be available to every child for an additional £6.50

WEDNESDAY 7TH AUGUST
11AM-4PM

Free day of activities for ages 9-14!
The Great Field Poundbury

Activities include Arts and crafts, inflatables,
Henna painting, games, football and much
more!
BBQ on site for lunch, or use PIPs cafe, or
bring a packed lunch.

https://www.samuraikickboxing.com/pages/bucks-berks-camps
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SUMMER HOLIDAY TENNIS CAMPS

Mini Tennis for children 4-8 years old
Tennis for children 9-14 years old

WEEK 1:- MONDAY 22ND– THURSDAY 25TH JULY
WEEK 2:- MONDAY 29TH JULY – THURSDAY 1STAUGUST WEEK 3:-
MONDAY 12TH– THURSDAY 15THAUGUST WEEK 4:- MONDAY

19TH– THURSDAY 22NDAUGUST WEEK 5:- TUESDAY 27TH– FRIDAY
30THAUGUST

9.30am – 12.30pm
At St. Osmund’s Sports Centre, Barnes Way, Dorchester

To book a place, please visit the Dorset Tennis Academy website using the
following link or google ‘Dorset Tennis Academy Holiday Camps’:-

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/DorsetTennisAcademy/Coaching/Camps

For more information, please contact Neil Darragh, DTA Manager/Head Coach
on ndarraghtennis@gmail.com or 07788 973259
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Dorchester library is exhibiting artwork that was created at the DASP
illustration event which included children from Iceni class. It will be there until
31st August and is situated on the first two floors. Well done to all of the
children who were involved in these creations.
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This week’s kids’ Corner comes from our
Maiden class, telling us what they have
enjoyed and learnt this week:

I enjoyed writing a letter pretending to be in the Blitz - EL
The swimming gala was fun. I loved all the races - ES

We designed slides for Passover on Google Slides - AB

The children have been fabulous with statistics - EK!

Family history show - The Shaftesbury Tales

Treehouse Theatre

01202 421806 / 07855 117530

www.treehousetheatre.com

The Shaftesbury Tales – ALL THE NEWS: www.treehousetheatre.com/shaftesburytales

The Shaftesbury Tales – BOX OFFICE: www.ticketsource.co.uk/treehousetheatre

http://www.treehousetheatre.com/
http://www.treehousetheatre.com/shaftesburytales
http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/treehousetheatre
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Upcoming events

Date Event

Thu 18th July

9 am

Shire class are sharing their learning in a class assembly that will take place in the
school hall. Parents of Shire class welcome.

Fri 19th July Children finish for the Summer Holidays

Wed 4th Sept
Children return from Summer holidays

Hoping you have a lovely weekend and enjoy the football viewing on Sunday!

Paula Fearn

Headteacher


